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Spring 2021 Recap

Service

Wine and Gyn

Girls Elevated
Our students teamed up with 
faculty to teach young women 
in the community a wide 
variety of health topics 
including COVID vaccines, 
healthy habits, and healthy 
relationships. 

Residents and students recently 
met up at Axelrad to hang out 
and talk all things OBGYN. After 
a year of virtual events, it was 
great to see each other face-
to-face and enjoy an evening 
out!

Dr. Gandhi hosted students for 
a virtual wine-and-gyn night on 
February 1st. They discussed 
racial disparities in postpartum 
pain management.

We hope to hold multiple in-
person Wine and Gyn events 
this fall. If you are interested in 
hosting students for an article 
discussion please let us know!

If you’d like to contact GOBIG about getting involved in future events, feel free to contact our presidents:
Laura at Laura.Keenahan@bcm.edu or Jennifer at Jennifer.Welch@bcm.edu

New Officers

Presidents: 
Laura Keenahan & Jennifer 
Welch 

Vice-President: 
Liz Harper 

Secretary: 
Summer Walton 

Treasurer: 
Mary Robichaux

Education Chairs: 
Navya Kumar & Lauren 
Pinzas

Social Chairs:
Kylie Wilson, Lauren Taylor, & 
Jannie Matar

Service Chairs: 
Mary Fang & McKenna 
Gessner

The second semester of our 
research program revamp 
was a success! Students and 
faculty were both able to 
use our new system to find 
pairings for a range of 
projects. If you are looking 
for student assistance with a 
project, please fill out the 
following form using this link 
and we would be happy to 
pair you. 

Mentorship
The first year of our newly 
remodeled mentorship 
program was success. We 
matched 11 MS3s with PGY-
1s  and 9 MS4s to PGY-2s to 
guide them through 
specialty decision, what to 
look for in programs, and 
more. 

This fall we will be offering 
students mentorship pairings 
and will continue to match 
new MS3s with new PGY1s to 
facilitate application 
advice. This year's program 
will be officially kicked off 
with a meet and greet 
social for all participants in 
October.

Resident Mixer

Research
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